
 

 

 

 

 

 

Letter
In terms of Section 38(8) of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999)

Attention: ARA ENERGY (PTY) LTD

No. 49 14th Street, Menlo Park,
Pretoria, 0044
P.O. Box 5, Brits, 0250

“ARA GAS PIPELINE NETWORK” LOCATED IN SALDANHA BAY, SALDANHA BAY LOCAL
MUNICIPALITY, WEST COAST DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY, WESTERN CAPE PROVINCE

The South African Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA) would like to thank you for submitting the updated
Background Information Document (BID) for the proposed Ara Gas Pipeline Network located in Saldanha Bay,
Saldanha Bay Local Municipality, West Coast District Municipality, Western Cape Province. 

A BID was initially uploaded onto SAHRIS in September 2021 and the MUCH unit at SAHRA issued a
comment in October 2021. The project specifications have subsequently been amended and no longer
includes a proposed FSRU and associated pipeline located in St Helena Bay. An updated BID has now been
uploaded and SAHRA has reviewed the revised project. 

The comment issued in October 2021 in regard to the proposed work in Saldanha Bay still stands and is
reiterated below: 

As part of the Environmental Authorisation process a Scoping Report and Environmental Impact Assessment
(EIA) must be completed. The BID has already identified that a Heritage Assessment is to be undertaken as
part of the process, and SAHRA supports this. It must be noted that the heritage assessment must include a
maritime and underwater cultural heritage assessment undertaken on the parts of the project located below
the high-water mark. 

The proposed gas pipeline located in Saldanha Bay is to be used to transport natural gas from the Floating
Storage and Regasification Unit (FSRU) to the processing plant on land. Saldana Bay has a rich maritime
history with numerous wrecks recorded as being lost in the bay. 
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Due to the possibility that heritage resources may be present along the proposed routes of the gas pipeline
network, the heritage impact assessment must include a specialist study of maritime and underwater cultural
heritage to be undertaken by a suitably qualified Maritime Archaeologist.

Should you have any further queries, please contact the designated official using the case number quoted
above in the case header.

Yours faithfully

________________________________________ 
Briege Williams
Heritage Officer
South African Heritage Resources Agency

________________________________________ 
Lesa la Grange
Manager: Maritime and Underwater Cultural Heritage
South African Heritage Resources Agency

ADMIN:
Direct URL to case: https://sahris.sahra.org.za/node/584468
(DAFF, Ref: 14/12/16/3/1/1/165)

Terms & Conditions:

1. This approval does not exonerate the applicant from obtaining local authority approval or any other necessary approval for
proposed work.

2. If any heritage resources, including graves or human remains, are encountered they must be reported to SAHRA immediately.
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3. SAHRA reserves the right to request additional information as required.
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